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Dear Parents/Guardian,
Preliminary Exams will take place from Monday, 3rd April to Wednesday, 5th April, 2017. All senjor students
have been given a Preliminary Exams timetable and copy of the rules and procedures for these exams. These
are also available on the school web site,
Students may attend school all day when the exams are on and a quiet study room will be provided. If students
wish to come 1o school just for their exams, the permission note below must be completed and returned to

the front office before the start of exams.

Students are NOT to drive other students to or from school for these exams or be passengers in other
student’s cars, unless they are siblings. If you have any concerns please contact me

Yours smcerely/
/

vir Yvan Chambers
Principal

- Please return to the School Officg--—-—------morvumsmmimnm oo

[ vvverrncrresrmreeeiniasessmsnsnesensgenenses give my child ..o PEFMISsion to attend school anly for the
exams during the Preliminary Senior exams (3rd April to 5th April, 2017). L understand | am responsible for
them when not at school during normal schocl times.
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“For so much, what shall we repay?”



